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Friday 13th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Summer Music Concert – Tuesday 1st July 
 
You are invited to join us for our Summer Music Concert on Tuesday 1st July at 13.45pm. 
 
Every child will be performing some of their curriculum work with their class and we will also hear 
performances from Songbirds, the choir, instrumental groups and some soloists.   
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
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